
Holy Spirit 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

September 15, 2022 

Dear Parishioners: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

4465 Northside Drive, NW 

Atlanta, Georgia 3032 7 

On the other side of this page you will find the Financial Report for the 2021-2022 fiscal year. 

Please accept my gratitude for your support. You have made it possible for us to continue all our 

ministries, and especially so during the recent challenging times. 

Unfortunately, this year's offertory was down by nearly 6%. This was a reduction of more than 

$200,000 from last year. Last year we received over $250,000 from the Federal assistance program 

that helped our financial position, this year we only received $17,000. Thankfully we have been able 

reduce expenses by over $100,000; however, we have had to use our reserves to cover the deficit. 

Right now we are slightly under our goal for the 2022 Archbishop's Annual Appeal. The shortfall is 

less than $17,000. The remaining outstanding pledges will cover that. If we go over, the extra will go 

toward our parish revenue and endowment. So the picture on that front is positive. 

As a parish, we are currently fully staffed. We are able to offer five weekend English Masses, two 

weekend Spanish Masses, and daily Masses twice each day. We are continuing to see an increase in 

parishioner attendance, but still are not at pre-pandemic levels. However, we cannot continue to 

operate at a deficit. So, I am asking everyone to do what they can in the coming year. 

This includes both volunteer time (we need lots of Hospitality Ministers, for example) and financial 

contributions. Some people may think that what they can give financially will not make a meaningful 

difference. Nothing could be further from the truth. If those who currently give either nothing or a 

minimal amount were to give even $10 a week, it would cover our shortfall, and we would be in solid 

financial shape. 

We do have many people who attend Holy Spirit regularly but who are not registered here. I appeal to 

you also. Your financial support, at whatever level, will make sure we stay financially secure and can 

keep all of our ministries in full operation. 

Thank you all again for all you have done an� all you continue to do to support our parish. It is 

through your continuing generosity that we can fulfill our parish mission of Making God's Kingdom 

present in the World. 

Pastor 

Phone: 404.252.4513 Fax: 404.252.1162 www.hsccatl.com 

The Reverend Monsignor Edward J. Dillon J.C.D.




